CANCELLATION
SUSTAINABLE RESOURCES
COMMITTEE MEETING

MEETING OF MONDAY, JANUARY 21, 2019
**********CANCELLED********
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Please be advised that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Sustainable Resources
Committee Meeting for Monday, January 21, 2019, in the City Council Briefing Center-Lower
Level of City Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard, has been cancelled. The next tentatively
scheduled meeting will be February 11, 2019, at 10:30 a.m.



